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e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 

CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

 

e-CTIM TECH-DT 25/2014  14 April 2014  

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

TECHNICAL 
 

Direct Taxation 

FOCUS GROUP ON PAYING TAXES (FGoPT)  

 --- FEEDBACK REQUESTED FROM MEMBERS 

The President of the Institute has requested members to provide feedback on improvement of the 
Malaysian tax administration that can be submitted to the FGoPT.  The FGoPT was set up by 
PEMUDAH to review and provide recommendations to the various Government authorities and 
agencies to ease tax compliance by taxpayers and improve on the tax administration of the nation. 

Members are requested to submit their feedback and proposals with the rationale for the proposals 
on or before 21 April 2014 for consideration of the Technical Committees.  Please email your 
proposals to secretariat@ctim.org.my  or  kslim@ctim.org.my or fax them to the Institute at   
03-2162 8990. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Disclaimer  
 
This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  CTIM has taken all reasonable care in 
the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this E-CTIM. CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any liability or 
responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of this E-
CTIM.  
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